From: Smith, Kristina

Sent: 06 June 2016 14:44

To: Planning

Subject: 2016/0817/P - 33 harmood street

Kristina Smith
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4986

——-0riginal Message-——-

From: Victoria - Sword Networks [ NN
Sent: 06 June 2016 14:36

To: Smith, Kristina

Subject: 33 harmood street

Regarding the revised plan to extend the current extension subterraneously including a sunken
portion of the garden. | would like to object based on the restrictive covenant which prohibits
anything that potentially may cause structural support issues. Along with further development
around the side of the house | believe this extension is too large and out of place for the original
footprint of the house and not in keeping with the houses on our development. The roof is flat and
heightened at the highest point and extended further into the small garden and will give
neighbouring properties a 'hemmed in' feeling, and may prove a security risk as access to other
properties will be easier.

Victoria smith
31 harmood street

Sent from my iPad



